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Tuesday, April 7, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
On March 23, the administration of GACC communicated with our families that the Elkhorn Logan Valley Health Department 
recommended that schools do not plan on returning to school for the 2019-2020 school year.  At that time we were still 
hopeful that the recommendations could change.  However, last week Governor Ricketts enacted a Directed Health 
Measure that ordered schools to operate without students in their buildings through May 31.  Therefore, GACC will not have 
students back in the building this year for classes.  All remaining extracurricular activities were also cancelled.  
 
The information from Governor Ricketts does not change anything for the learning plan that has already been 
communicated to both elementary and high school students and parents.  However, due to the ability for us to start summer 
projects earlier school will be considered out on May 8.   
 
High School 

- Zoom classes the weeks of April 6, April 13, April 20, April 27 
- Week of May 4 will be used for teachers and students to finish up assignments.  There will not be Zoom classes 

unless requested by the students if they need extra help.  
- Students will be returning books and laptops and picking up the rest of their locker contents on May 7 and 8.  There 

will be a detailed plan communicated at a later date that will allow us to do this while still following all health 
department requirements.  

 
Elementary PS-3 

- Parents will pick up the final packet that will take students through May 8 on April 23.  Be looking for a Beacon for 
times.  These packets will not need to be returned. 

 
Elementary 4-6 

- Students have transitioned to online learning.  There will be no new content after May 8.   
 
 
I want to extend my deepest appreciation to our teachers and parents for the work they continue to do to help our students 
during this time.  We understand how full people’s plates are right now and I am extremely grateful for the work that 
everyone is doing.  Together we will get through this challenging time.  If you have any questions please contact Mrs. 
Peatrowsky (ppeatrowsky@gaccbluejays.org) or Mrs. Hagemann (khagemann@gaccbluejays.org) 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Kate Hagemann   
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